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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be milling and resurfacing State Road 527 (Orange 
Avenue) from south of Lake Conway Drive (where Orange Avenue splits into one-way pairs) to north of 
Grant Street in Orlando.
This project will also include sidewalk curb ramp improvements that comply with Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements, the installation of signing and pavement markings, pedestrian signal 
upgrades, minor drainage improvements and streetscape improvements. 
The streetscape improvements will consist of constructing medians north of Pineloch Avenue and 
north of Illiana Street for future landscaping and building curb “bulb-outs” for parking and pedestrian 
enhancements.

Nighttime lane closures are allowed on the project between 8:30 p.m. and 6 a.m.
Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists to upcoming closures. 
Access to businesses and/or residences will be maintained. 
Motorists should use caution and be alert while driving through the construction zone.
Please note the schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. Lane closure 
information can be found on the FDOT’s Central Florida website, www.cflroads.com.

State Road 527 (Orange Avenue) from South of  
Lake Conway Drive to North of Grant Street

Financial Project Identification No.: 437330-1Orange County

Project Description

Lane Closures

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL

@MyFDOT_CFL

WANT PROJECT UPDATES  
SENT DIRECTLY TO  

YOUR EMAIL?

Send an email request to 
shemir.wiles@dot.state.fl.us  
and you will be added to the  

distribution list.

For more information, please contact Shemir Wiles, Public Information Coordinator, at  
(321) 319-8130 or shemir.wiles@dot.state.fl.us 

Your source for information on state 
roadway projects in Central Florida 

is just a “click” away!

Project Location

12/18/2018

Fast Facts

Contractor:  
The Lane Construction 

Corporation

Project Cost:  
$2.9 million

Project Length:  
2.3 miles

Project Start:  
February 2019  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Early 2020

CFLRoads.com


